
The Van Buren County Road 
Commission will be trimming 
and removing trees on CR 665 

between CR 358 and 72nd 
Avenue and between CR 358 
and 64th Avenue in Paw Paw 
Township. Only trees within 
the road right-of-way will be 

affected. Property owners who 
wish to keep the wood from 

these trees may do so by filling 
out and submitting a First 
Right of Refusal Disposal 

Agreement. This can be found 
on our website at 

vbcrc.org/rowmaintenance or 
can be attained by contacting 

our office.

Questions about this project 
may be directed to 

Brian Burrows, Right of Way 
Supervisor, at 269-674-8011 

ext. 291.

PROJECT ALERT
Beginning March 2025

Scan here for our 
row maintenance 

webpage!

This project is 
funded by the Van 

Buren County Road 
Commission and 

work is to be 
completed by 
VBCRC crews.


